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From: Bob Berry
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 11:51:00 AM
To: Tom Shaw
Subject: RE: Sargent and Lundy report
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

I will be glad to share that with you once I receive it. I have not seen anything regarding
the report. I have asked Eric to share that with me.

From: Tom Shaw
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 11:09 AM
To: Bob Berry
Subject: Sargent and Lundy report

Bob,

I have been asked to sit in on the meeting with Rio Tinto concerning the Sargent and
Lundy report. I have not kept up on the latest draft from them. Since you are
presenting the report can I get a copy of the report you will be using?

Thanks

Tom
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